
Fishing fees waived for one
day in Calif.
July 5 is the first of two free fishing days in California in
2014.

All fishing regulations, such as bag and size limits, gear
restrictions,  report  card  requirements,  fishing  hours  and
stream closures remain in effect. Every angler must have an
appropriate report card if they are fishing for steelhead or
sturgeon anywhere in the state, or salmon in the Smith and
Klamath-Trinity river systems.

Free Fishing Days provide a low-cost way to give fishing a
try. The next free day is Sept. 6.
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